

Cc: CINDY LEDBETTER

Subject: Re: Male Genital Mutilation Bill

Ms. Walter:

Thanks for your email. Although I do not agree with your views in this regard, I appreciate your being in touch with me.

Larry Martin

---- Original Message ----

From: Brandy Walters
To: Larry A. Martin

Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2006 8:05 PM

Subject: Male Genital Mutilation Bill

Brandy Walters

Lexington, SC ====

Febraury 6, 2006

Senator Larry A. Martin South Carolina Senate Post Office Box 142 Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Dear Larry A. Martin,